
 

Thank you, thank you, thank you! ❤️ 
 

Fright Night 2019      👻       was a HUGE Success and couldn’t have 

been possible without all of YOU! 

 

To all the people behind the scenes: the different planning committees, 
people shopping/doing errands, people soliciting businesses for 
donations, all the volunteers helping out over the past few weeks, the 
group of volunteers setting up Fri night, people in helping Sat afternoon 
prior to the start, all the people who helped during the event on Sat, and 
those who remained or came out Sat eve for take down and clean up - 
WE THANK YOU! 

 

To those who donated items to the silent auction classroom baskets and 
stand alone items, toy raffle, baked goods, cakes - EK Families and 

Local Businesses - WE THANK YOU!❤️ 

 
 

It really does take a village, we are blessed to have such a wonderful 
community and EK Staff & Families creating our village. 

 

We hope you had fun on Saturday, thanks again to Everyone for making 

Fright Night 2019      👻        such a success!  
 

 


